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FACULTY GOVERNANCE UPDATE 

The Senate Advisory Committee on University Affairs (SACUA) has decided to 
meet throughout the summer this year to consider and address, as necessary, the 
current important faculty governance issues of: 

1) implementation of the revised model grievance procedures in the schools and 
colleges, 

2) revision of the current Standard Practice Guide (SPG) on faculty fitness for 
duty, 

3) annual replacement of faculty members on Senate Assembly and other 
University-wide service committees, and 

4) preparation to assist the Regents in the search for the next University president 
in any way you deem appropriate for faculty governance. 

Please recall the May 17, 2013 letter to the Regents from SACUA Chair Karen 
Staller which contained eight faculty members' names as candidates to serve on a 
potential presidential search committee. 

Submitted: July 2013 
K ren M. Staller, SACUA Chair 
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